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Winter is upon us
With the mornings getting more

brisk and the sky getting dark
earlier it is apparent that winter is

coming. We are excited for the
holidays and all the delicious foods

associated with them. 
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 Dawn & Stacy at Travis Elementary
School know the importance of making

each day a little special for our
students. They consistently show up

and put their hearts into assuring
quality and freshness to every meal
served. Please be sure to let them
know that we all appreciate them

maintaining the highest standards in
their kitchen and tell them ‘thank you’ 

Meet the Culinary Team

Next Generation Foods
We are excited to partner with Next Generation
Foods. This local company puts an emphasis on
rice produced with integrity and a deep respect

for the environment. Through organic,
sustainable harvest and minimal processing the
company boasts high quality products that are

proudly grown in Northern California.



something new
Coming to all school sites this

month we will be introducing the
Pepperjack Cheese Enchilada. Be

sure to check your menu for which
day it is being featured!

welcome back a favorite
The BBQ Chicken Drumstick has made

its way back to a cafeteria near you. This
slow roasted chicken drumstick is

finished with a tangy BBQ sauce and in
the past has been a fan favorite at

multiple school sites. Be sure to look for
when it is being served at your school.

holiday Break
Monday 11/25 through Friday 11/29

schools are off for the holiday. We won’t
see you until the Monday 12/2 return.

Looking for subs!
If you are looking for a little extra cash
through the holidays we would love for

you to sign up as a substitute food worker.
Please scan the QR code to the left and

apply. 


